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Bofors Nobel, Inc. Superfund Site

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency is interested in talking to residents about the Bofors Nobel, Inc.
Superfund site. EPA’s selected cleanup has been underway for several years at the former waste disposal
lagoons area, with the site’s potentially responsible party conducting the work under EPA oversight. As work
continues, and as EPA evaluates cleanup options for the former plant site, it is important to have an up-to-

date community involvement plan—a document that lists ways that EPA can keep residents, businesses and
local officials informed and involved.

The site team will host 30-minute interviews at Egelston Township Hall on November 12t", 13t and 14,

Please contact U.S. EPA contractor Caeli Cleary at 312-201-7769, or caeli.cleary@tetratech.com, to
schedule a date and time.

Please join us on Tuesday, October 22" at 6:00 p.m. for a kickoff meeting to

learn more about the community involvement plan: @};E—%@
Egelston Township Hall ; ;{:ﬁ?ﬁ

5428 E. Apple Avenue ﬁ.fg-_t.’.?‘%fgﬁ*'

Muskegon, MI 49442 ey

If you have any questions, please contact: Caitlin Mcintyre, Community Involvement Coordinator, by phone
at: 312-353-2073, or via e-mail at: mcintyre.caitlin@epa.gov

For additional information visit: www.epa.gov/superfund/bofors-nobel or scan the QR code above.




